

Part 1: Chose the correct answer

The Greek Waiter

Alexis is ten years old and lives in a small village on a beautiful Greek island. Like all children his age, Alexis has just completed Year 4 in primary school. But Alexis is different from other children his age. He doesn't spend the summer on the beach or playing video games. In the busy summer months Alexis spends his days in his family's restaurant. In July and August, the restaurant is very popular with tourists from all over the world. Because he is the only person in his family who can speak English, it is his job to look after the tourists when they eat at the restaurant. He explains the menu to tourists and takes their orders.

Where did he learn his English? There is no school in Alexis's village, and during the school year he travels 12 kilometres every day by bus to nearby village to go to school. Together with his classmates, two evenings a week, he attends English classes at a language school in the same village. There is no bus service when his classes end, so his mother picks him up and brings him home. Alexis doesn't mind, he enjoys learning English. He wants to be a journalist so he knows languages will be useful. He is very pleased that he can help his family with their business and the tourists are very happy that they can order their meal in English. He's also learnt a lot about cooking and loves the food at the restaurant!

Questions:

- 1 In the summer, Alexis...
 - A plays video games and goes to the beach.
 - B spends July and August on another island.
 - C doesn't have a lot of free time.
- 2 Alexis helps his family in the restaurant because he....
 - A is a good waiter.
 - B likes meeting tourists.
 - C can speak English.
- 3 Where does Alexis go to school?
 - A in his village
 - B in another village
 - C in a nearby town
- 4 Where does he learn English?
 - A in a language school
 - B in primary school
 - C at home
- 5 What does Alexis want to do when he's older?
 - A write news articles
 - B be a language teacher
 - C have his own business

Part 2: Match the Word to the Definition

Singer	Flight attendant	Engineer	Pilot	Photographer
Waiter	Fashion designer	Manager	Mechanic	Artist
Engine	Journalist	Businessman/Businesswoman	Actor/Actress	

1. A worker who fixes and repairs machines, especially car engines.
2. A person whose job is to fly an airplane.
3. A person who performs on stage or in movies by playing a character
4. A professional who takes photographs using a camera.
5. A person who plans and designs buildings, roads, or machines.
6. The part of a machine that uses fuel to create power and movement.
7. A person who creates or oversees the business operations of a company.
8. A person who creates visual works like paintings, drawings, or sculptures.
9. A person who writes news reports for the internet, TV, or newspaper.
.....

10. A person who serves food and drinks to customers in a restaurant.
.....
11. A person who creates original clothing and accessories.
12. A person who supervises staff and directs work within an
organization.
13. A person who performs songs or music using their voice.
14. A worker who looks after passengers on an airplane.